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Comments: Dear Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor,

 

I am writing this comment to ask that the United States Forest Service does not allow Perpetua Resources to

move forward with Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

If this project and the development of an open pit cyanide leach gold mine were to move forward it would cause

devastating and irreversible effects to an already vulnerable area.

 

The project would result in loss of habitat and the further endangerment of bull trout, whitebark pines, and

salmon, all of which are currently protected under the Endangered Species Act, along with hundreds of other

species, animals, and plants. 

 

 


